
 

   

  

AIACE/CENTRAL/2020 / 092             Dated   8.9.2020  

To 

The Chairman, 

 Coal India Limited, 

Coal Bhawan, 

Premise No-04 MAR, Plot No-AF-III, Action Area-1A, 

Newtown, Rajarhat,Kolkata-700156  

 

  Sub:  Expression of Gratitude and some humble requests on recent Promotion Orders 

Dear Sir, 

We are happy to note that under your stewardship, employees' satisfaction is found to have 

increased a lot. The recent example is the spate of Promotion orders where aspirations of a number 

of executives have been successfully met with. 

 We feel obliged and express our heartiest thanks for this. 

Further to this action, now we foresee a number of transfers of executives in order to smoothen the 

imbalance of Posts in various grades. Such transfers may kindly be ordered keeping in mind that, 

Executives with less than 2 years of service in their respective career, may be retained at the same 

place to allow them finish their family responsibilities. 

Also, in view of the present Covid-19 crisis, the transfers are requested to be kept in abeyance till 

the situation normalises to allow movement of executives to new locations. In the meanwhile 

promoted Executives may be allowed to join at the present place of posting. 

We hope, our above requests will be considered sympathetically. 

With Regards, 

          

P. K. Singh Rathor 

Principal General Secretary, AIACE 

 

Cc:  

1. D(P), CIL, Kolkata 

2. D(F), CIL, Kolkata 

 


